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9th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We are pleased to see how well  the children have been settling back into school. After the initial settling in period we would now 
like to make an adjustment to the school uniform on PE days. 
Your child will be bringing their PE kit home with them today, this is now to be worn to school on the days your child has a PE 
lesson. 
 
Year Reception: This will be confirmed at the beginning of next week. 
Year 1-4:  Monday and Thursday 
Year 5 & 6: Tuesday and Friday 

 
Just a reminder your child should be wearing the following PE kit with the addition of their school jumper: 
Black Shorts or Black Jogging Bottoms with a White T-Shirt, trainers or plimsoles. 
 
 
Orcas and Barracudas are lucky enough to be taking part in forest school this term, on alternate Fridays. This will be starting with 
Orcas on Friday 11

th
 September. If your child is taking part in forest school please send them into school in suitable warm outdoor 

clothing which you don’t mind them getting mucky. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Martin 
Head of School 
 
  


